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Hello to all you ALRC people,

I hope you are all doing as well as you can be. | wanted to register a comment in favor of the
Mason Lounge. They are, or at least were, a pleasant place to go and have a drink and listen
to some music. Their staff has always been professional and kind.

Thanks,
Mike Lienau
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